
Notice of LawNY Board Meeting

The next meeting of the LawNY Board of Directors is scheduled for Thursday, March
28th at 4:00 pm. The meeting is scheduled to be convened by remote
videoconferencing. For information about how to attend the meeting, contact Brenda
Rivera at BRivera "at" lawny "dot" org or at 585-504-2970.

Last updated on March 12, 2024.
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5 Apr 2024

Appellate Division Rules that Defective Code Enforcement in Rental Properties
Requires Legislative Fix

Media Contact:  David Kagle, Housing Project Managing Attorney, 607-776…
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13 Dec 2023

New York State Clean Slate Act

The Clean Slate Act (CPL 160.57) will automatically seal an individual’s New…
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